
PERRANUTHNOE  PARISH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF PARISH COUNCILLOR  
GOLDSITHNEY WARD 

 
Join our local team and become a Parish 

Councillor. 
 

Are you passionate about your community? Do you want to 
help make a long-lasting change? Do you have innovative 

ideas for the council? Do you have concerns about a specific 
issue and want to do something about it? If this is you, then 

we need you. We need people from all backgrounds and 
experiences who reflect their community to put themselves 

forward for co-option to the Parish Council. 

Following the vacancy left by Cllr. Greenwood-Penny.  The 
Parish Council is seeking to fill this vacancy by co-option at 

the ordinary meeting of the Parish Council as soon as 
possible. 

No special qualification is required to be a councillor.  It is 
important that all sorts of people serve as councillors to so 

that all parts of the community are represented.  Training for 
new councillors is also available to help you understand the 

responsibilities of the role. 

If you think you’d like to join the Parish Council or would like 
to know more, please get in touch with the clerk 

(gail.angove@perranuthnoe-pc.gov.uk) Mobile 07990 
528757 who is happy to talk with you about the role and 

what’s involved. 
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